Date 12-18-15

To whom it may concern:

200 Harbour Point Blvd
Mukilteo,Wa. 98275

Availability Letter

The District presently has sufficient electric system capacity to serve the
property.,

Cost of any work, new or upgrade, to existing facilities that is required to connect
this proposed development to the District electric system shall be in accordance with the
applicable District policy. The customer will be required to supply the District with
snitable locations/easements upon their property for any underground electrical facilities
that must be installed to serve the proposed development. Contact with the Distict is
required prior to design of the proposed project.

For information about specific electric service requirements, please calt 425-783-
8559.

Sincerely.
Andrew Rife
Senior Designer




